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An update on our program offerings

Together during this unpredictable time
 

Like most of the city, we're having to adjust to the current state of the
world. Providing the opportunity for NYC students to help solve the most
pressing health problems the world is facing is more important that ever!

 

     

The end of April brought the start of our 3rd year of Bioforce. Although we
couldn’t meet our students in person, we got to virtually meet some of our
next generation of scientists. They brought their enthusiasm and passion for
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science without leaving their homes! 

Although the program format has changed, what hasn’t changed is our
dedication to teaching our students what it means to think like a scientist,

and what to expect from a career in research! 

Hk Maker Lab will run virtually this summer from July 20th to August 20th.
The virtual Maker Lab will utilize our experience in supporting NYCDOE high

schools right now as teachers have adapted their engineering design curricula
to a virtual environment. Students will work in teams to create solutions to
biomedical problems. The program will also be a co-learning professional

development opportunity for middle and high school teachers.
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We are working on adjusting our middle school engineering design program so
that it's available virtually. It would take place in July and August, 2-4 hours

per day for 3 to 4 weeks. Please respond to this email if your family would be
interested in this program or if you have other ideas on programming that

would better serve your needs this summer. 
 

Consider Giving 

We know that the switch to remote learning is leaving some children behind.
Budgets for NYCDOE schools are being slashed. The work we do in schools and

outside-of-the-school-day is and will be more important than ever.
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Help inspire the future. Donate to provide a foundation of STEAM for the next generation of thinkers,
creators, and questioners.

Our mailing address is:
423 West 127th Street
New York, NY 10027
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